Announcement of Workshop Series

Hamden Business Assistance Center

The Hamden Economic Development Commission announces a series of four workshops for small businesses called “Things You Should Know and Do for Small Business Success”. The seminar series will be coordinated through Richard Pearce from the Hamden Business Assistance Center (BAC).

The BAC was formed to provide free technical assistance to Hamden residents, people interested in opening a business in Hamden, and existing Hamden business owners. These services are tailored to the needs of the client/entrepreneur and include many topics including business planning, cash flow analysis, financial projections, and business formation on a one on one basis.

Experts in the field of small business development will address each topic in this series. The seminar series will include a comprehensive program that will include the following sample topics.

1. Identifying a compatible business opportunity

2. Forms of business (i.e. LLC, S-Corp, sole proprietor etc)

3. Marketing (including websites) and Networking 

4. How to complete a business plan

5. Cash flow analysis

6. Management and Personnel

7. Financing and Insurance

The series will be held on May 5th, May 22nd, June 4rth, June 16th from 7-9 P.M. at Hamden Government center, 2750 Dixwell Avenue, in the third floor conference room. The cost of the entire series will be $99 for BAC clients or Hamden Chamber members and $179 for all others. 

For further information contact Richard Pearce or Dale Kroop at 287-7030

